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St. John is a Stewardship Parish 

***************************************************** 

 

October 2, 2011 
27st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Saturday, October 1, 2011 
 4:00 – Thomas Cosgrove – Memorial Mass 
Sunday, October 2, 2011 
 8:00 – Mass of the People of St. John 
 10:00 – Robert Sullivan – 7th Anniversary 

6:00 – Alexis Doucette – Birthday 
Remembrance 

Monday, October 3, 2011 
 9:00 – Paul Kubicki – 11th Anniversary 
Saturday, October 8, 2011 

4:00 – Marguerite & John Flaherty—
Memorial Mass 

Sunday, October 9, 2011 
8:00 – William, Geneva & Kendra Frabetti—
Memorial Mass 
10:00 – Mass for the People of St. John 
6:00 – Rita Venezia – Memorial Mass 
 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
Michael Smith whose Funeral Mass was 
celebrated this past Saturday. 
 

Important Dates 
 

10/2 – 6 pm Mass – Teen Mass 

10/3 – 7:30 -- RCIA 

10/5 & 10/6– Adult Confirmation Class, 7:00 PM Chapel 

10/12 & 10/13 –Adult Confirm Class, 7:00 PM Chapel 

10/14 – Parish Appreciation Dinner 

10/25 – Pastoral Parish Council Meeting – 7:00 -- Chapel 

 

Please keep the following in your prayers: 
Maureen Ronan, Diane Naugthton, Tim Ayers, William 
F. Borden, Frances D’Arcangelo, Kristina D’Arcangelo, 
John D’Arcangelo, Charlene D’Arcangelo, Gianna & Joe 
Cuccarello, Donna Dvorak, Chip Langer, George Corr, 
Mary & Louis O’Donnell, Pam & Vince Adornato, 
Dorothy Howe, Margaret Rogerson, Nancy O’Connor, 
Brendan Handrahan, Janet Johnson, Mark O’Reilly, 
Christina Wedge, Brooke DiBon, John Vass, Jane & 
Michael Sheehan, Anthony Lambiase, Sam Asci, Wayne 

& Louise Goodwin, Nelson Powers , Lana Thomas, Don 

Kitchell, Bill Browne, Russell L. Clifford Jr. & Ruth 
Russell, Jack, Sheila, Joseph McElhiney Mary Ellen 

Johnson, Robert Small, Madison Murray, Ian Hickey 
SPC, Nathan Gilbert BU3 and Rita LoCicero, Fedela 
Nuovo. 
 

            Our Shared Treasure 
Sept. 25, 2011 

$6069 

Second Collection Oct 9th for Youth Ministry 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Rosary Prayer at the Rosary Walk 

The public is invited to join us in Rosary Prayer at 
11 am on Friday, Oct 7, at the Rosary Walk on the 
grounds of the Father Peyton Center, 518 
Washington St., Easton, MA in observance of the 
Feast of our Lady of the Rosary. Mass will be 
celebrated at noon in the chapel of the center. 
For additional information call Holy Cross Family 
Ministries at 508-238-4095 or go to 
www.FamilyRosary.org. 

 
****USHERS DESPERATELY NEEDED******* 

FOR THE 6 PM MASSES 

INTERESTED PEOPLE PLEASE CALL  

FR. WALLY 

 
If you know someone who is in need of healing, 
physical, emotional, spiritual, marital and/or family 
prayers and has given you permission to place their 
name in the prayer list, please contact Debbie at the 
Rectory at 378-4207. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notre Dame Academy in Hingham will host an 

Open House,  

Sunday, October 16th- 1:00 – 3:00 p.m.  

Thursday, November 3rd – 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

A special thank you to all the people 

who volunteered to teach and assist 

with the CCD Program this year.  As of 

this date, every class has a teacher.  

Without your constant support, we 

could not provide the spiritual 

foundation we hope to establish for the 

children of the parish.   

Thank You   Lorraine Hopgood & Nancy Smith 

508-378-1521 (CCD Office) 

 

                
 

 

*Due to the ever growing number of 

names in our prayer list, we will be 

removing names after one month’s time 

to make room for more people in need 

of our prayers.  Please make a note of 

the people listed so that you can 

include them in your daily prayers. 
 

http://www.familyrosary.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Tues. October 18
th

 Theological Institute for the New 

Evangelization Open House: Degree Programs (MAM & 

MTS) 7:00 in the evening. St John’s Seminary located at 

149 Washington Street, Brighton, MA, second floor. 

 

Sat. November 19
th

 Master of Arts in Ministry Program, 

All Souls Memorial Concert. Proceeds benefit MAM 

scholarship fund. 7:00 in the evening. Most Rev. John 

Dooher to MC this year’s annual concert. No cost to 

attend.  Free Will offering at door. Song dedications 

available in advance. Come and bring a friend along to 

enjoy this memorable evening Concert to be held at St. 

John’s Seminary Chapel, 127 Lake Street, Brighton, MA 

  
CYO Ski Trip 

Annual CYO Ski Trip will be held the weekend of 

Jan. 13-15 (MLK Weekend) to Stowe Vermont. 
The cost is $264 per person (4 to a room) and it 
includes, 2 nights accommodation at the Doubletree 
Hotel in S. Burlington, 2 breakfast and 1 dinner 
buffets, 2 all day lift ticket to Stowe Mountain 
Resort and transportation by 
motor coach.  We must have 40 

to make this trip happen paid persons 
and we must have that information 
soon so that accommodations can be 
booked. Therefore, there will be 
a sign-up on Sunday Oct. 2 at the Teen Mass 
and a $100. Non-refundable deposit will be due 
at this time.  The remaining $164 will be due 

Dec. 1.  Any student in grades 9-12 is welcome to 
sign-up.  Please see Fr. Wally for further details or if 
you wish to sign-up at another time. 
 

Catholic Memorial School 
Boys, Grades 7 – 12 

ADMISSIONS OPEN HOUSE 
Sunday, October 16, 2011 

1:-- p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 

Info: 617-469-8019 or www.catholicmemorial.org 
235 Baker Street 

West Roxbury, MA 02132 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
  
You hopefully noticed the insert 

in the bulletin last week regarding the changes in 
the language of the Mass.  As I said in my column 
last week, there are many changes to the language 
of the Mass that will begin on the First Sunday of 
Advent, which will be here before you know it.  
Please read the insert in last week’s bulletin if you 
have not already done so. Three will also be an 
insert in the bulletin during the next several weeks.  
Please read them.  This information will help you to 
adjust to the many changes that will be here in the 
next six weeks.  
I want to thank the 99 adults who have volunteered 
to be a CCD teacher.  I know that it is not an easy 
task to prepare a lesson each week and then to 
actually teach it. Your willingness to do so says to 
me and the entire parish that you truly love the Lord 
and His Church and his children, all 671 of them. 
May God bless your generous spirit. 
The 6:00 pm Sunday evening Mass seems to be 
catching on. Nearly 300, mostly kids, attended it 
last Sunday.  Spread the word, as I hope that it will 
be a great convenience for those who are tied up 
on Sunday morning.   
Finally, I would draw your attention to the CYO Ski 
Trip announcement that is in this week’s bulletin. 
The sign-up begins this Sunday evening and will 
extend for the next few weeks.  A $100 deposit is 
due at the sign-up time. We need 40 paying 
students to make this trip happen. Please see me 
or any rectory staff person to sign up.  
 
God, Bless, 
Fr. Wally 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENTION  
HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS 

 
The Archdiocese of Boston Vocation Office 

Sponsors 
 

St. Andrew Dinner 

(a gathering for young men in high school to join 
Cardinal Sean O’Malley and their parish priest for 
an informal dinner with Cardinal Sean and night of 
dinner, conversation with seminarians and vocation 

witness stories.) 
Tues. Oct. 18th, Tues. Jan. 17th, Tues. Mar 27th  

5:30-8:00 pm 
St. John’s Seminary, Brighton, MA 

Call 617-746-5949 
Or email Fr. Daniel Hennessey 

dhennessey@rcab.org 

4th Annual  
South Shore CROP Hunger Walk 

Sunday, October 16, 2011 
 

It’s not too late to join the fight against poverty and 
hunger! 

 
Registration begins at 1 PM at Christ 

Congregational Church, 1350 Pleasant St. 
Brockton 

The walk begins at 2 PM 
Call 781-344-9547 for info or email 

baglole.olson@verizon.net 
 

http://www.catholicmemorial.org/
mailto:baglole.olson@verizon.net

